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Comments: I am against any more closures to motorized vehicles. If people wish to stay away from motorized

vehicles they can go use wildness areas and wildness study areas. Snowmobilers share all riding areas with non

motorized users. Snowmobilers pay for annual registrations. Non motorized users do not pay for anything.

Closing more public lands to snowmobiling will harshly impact all tourist related businesses.  Closing more areas

to snowmobilers makes no sense.


